
Greenbelt & Trails Committee Minutes 

Thursday, June 6, 2024 @ 6pm 
Crow’s Nest (No hybrid) 

 

Members present: Dean Dyson, Sue Klemp, Dan Richter, Janet Richter, Phyllis Antonson, Allan 
Sande, Sandy O’Hara-Nelson 

Guest: John Ingemi 

Members excused: Tamra Ingwaldson, Kristi Gray  

Trail work update: Allan S. presented design and cost for trail signs. Dean D. will review costs and 
procure supplies. Dan R. will be working up the design for review at next committee meeting. Discussion 
on best spots to place new TRAIL signs has listed both trails near Dunoon and Penzance as the best trails 
to begin placing signs.  

Sidewalk follow-up: Jan R. has volunteered along with Sandy O. to join Dean D. at the monthly meeting 
of the Transportation Improvement Program- Citizen Advisory Panel (TIP-CAP) on Wednesday June 12th., 
at 4:30pm to inquire about the process of adding needed sidewalks, speed bumps or even 4 way stops 
to our community.   

Litter Pick-up: Successful litter pick-up on Saturday June 1st was attended by approximately 15 
community members. Members not out on Mason Lake Road picked up litter around the community.  

Next litter pickup will be sometime in September.  

Dog Park Survey Request update: Although a survey has been completed there is no word on when the 
survey will be available to the community. Dean D. has viewed and responded to the survey and is 
happy with its content. It is the intention of this committee to request an update on when the survey 
will be available and how it will be communicated to the members. Sandy O has volunteered to work 
with President Mitch R. to improve the communication concerning the timeline to release and details on 
how the Board plans to communicate the survey to the membership. This committee is available to 
assist the Board as needed to help reach a larger portion of members this time around.  

Emergency Management Sub-Committee update: No new update. Kristi will be looking into the new 
water billing system which has the capability to notify LL members in case of any water outages and/or 
boil water alerts.  

 

Next meeting: Because our July meeting would fall on the 4th of July, we will have the meeting 
on the second Thursday, July 11th  

 

 


